
Join the Substitute Teaching Program! 

Interested in gaining valuable teaching experience 

while getting paid? 

You’re invited to attend the 

Substitute Teaching Job Fair! 

When: 

Where: 

Tuesday,October 16, 2018 

4 pm – 6 pm

Shiloh High School     
4210 Shiloh Road
Snellville, GA 30039 

Come and talk to Substitute Management team members to learn about how to become a 
GCPS Substitute Teacher. 

Computer labs will be available and fully staffed to walk you through the online application 
process. 

*Registration is not required. You do not have to be certified to

substitute teach. 

Apply today at GCPSjobs.org. 




